6.

CORRESPONDENCE

a)

Advertising Bus Shelter — Clifton Bay

Board memberswill recall that at its previous meeting the Board decided to withdraw its
approval for an advertising bus shelter at Clifton Bay, as it understood that the Sumner
Residents' Association did not support this shelter.

The following letter has now been received from Mrs Shirley Fairhall, Chairperson of
the Sumner Residents’ Association.

“The Sumner Residents Association wishes to advise the Board that we have no
objection to the replacement of the bus shelter in Clifton Bay with one of the new
‘advertising type’ bus shelters.

We have discussed the matter with local residents and have found most to be in favour.

We regret any inconvenience this delay in communicating our decision may have caused
the Board.”

Chairman’s
Recommendation:  That the Board approve the erection of an advertising bus shelter in

Clifton Bay and advise George Hadley, Transport Planner: Passenger
Transport, of this decision.

b) Funding for Heritage Building
The from Mrs E M Westlake, Secretary/Treasurer of the Brockworth
Homestead Project of Heritage Youth Inc, seeks a grant of $3,000 from the Board's
Discretionary Fund towards the cost of relocating the Brockworth Homestead from
Riccarton to the environs of Ferrymead Historic Park, to serve as the headquarters
building for the Heritage Y outh project. Heritage Y outh supporters would undertake the
restoration and refurbishment of the building.
Asyet, asite has not been established for this building.
A drawing of the Brockworth Homestead is al so attached.

Chairman’s

Recommendation: For discussion.



